
      
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 

 
 Attached is a resolution approving an Out-of-Program Agreement between Irgens 

Development and the City of Milwaukee regarding the design, construction, and funding 
of public improvements to support a proposed new office building to be located at 827 
East Wisconsin Avenue.  Please have this file introduced at the September 25, 2001, 

Common Council meeting.  The Out-of-Program Agreement referenced in the resolution 
is attached. 

 
 If you have any questions, feel free to contact Tom Miller at extension 3304.  
 

     Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

     Commissioner of Public Works 
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Attachment 

 
c:  Alderman Paul Henningsen 

 



bc: J. Purko 
J. Polenske 

D. Gant 
M. Scheller (w/attach.) 

M. Aquino 
T. Thur (w/attach.) 
M. Dziewiontkoski (w/attach.) 

T. Miller (w/attach.) 
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